
September 6, 2024 

Baldwin County Commission 
312 Courthouse Square 
Bay Minette, AL 36507 

BALDWIN COUNTY 
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 

P.O. Box220 
SILVERHILL, ALABAMA 36576 

TELEPHONE: (251) 937-0371 
FAX (251) 937-0201 

FRANK LUNDY, P.E. 
COUNTY ENGINEER 

MARK ACREMAN, P.E. 
ASSISTANT COUNTY ENGINEER 

RE: Group 3 of the Permanent Repair for Various Sites Due to a Severe Weather Event 
Beginning on September 16, 2020 FHWA Disaster #AL20-2 
Bid Award Recommendation 

Dear Commissioners: 

My office has thoroughly reviewed the bids taken on September 5, 2024, for the above 
referenced project. Five (5) bids were received of which C Thorton Inc was the low bidder with 
a bid of $1,296,072.58. 

Each bid package has been reviewed for the inclusion of the appropriate bid bond and errors. 
The following errors are noted: 

1. McElhenney Construction Company LLC had a mathematical error of (+$0.60). 

These errors did not change the overall outcome of the lowest bidder. 

Based on this information, it is my recommendation that the Baldwin County Commission award 
this contract to C Thornton Inc. 
If you have any questions or comments, please give me a call at 251-937-0371. 

Sincerely, 

MARK ACREMAN, P.E. 
ASSISTANT COUNTY ENGINEER 

MA/FL/SP/sa 
Attachment: Bid Tabulations 




